
             23/10/20 

 

Halloween in school on Monday 2nd 
November – Dress up and pay a £1    
 

We welcomed back our Year 3 and Year 5 

classes this week after their isolation 

periods. We have learned from their time 

away much more about how to best operate 

the remote learning. This will be how we will 

be working when any bubbles close so please 

take a little time during half-term to log in 

and have a look at how it works. If you 

know you will experience problems with 

having access to a laptop or computer/tablet 

should your child have to work from home, 

please can you email 

teachers@chisenhale.towerhamlets.sch.uk 

and let us know so that we can make a list 

of those who will need to borrow one from 

each class. We won’t be offering paper 

versions of the learning, as this would be 

running two systems and we work with such 

short notice when we close a bubble.  

 Have a great half-term break and 

please keep safe.  

 

Sharon, Headteacher   

 

 

Parents’ Evenings 
You will get an email with details of how to 

access the Google Meet for your Parents’ 

Evening. They are on either Tuesday 3rd or 

Thursday 5th November. Please log on, on 

time, as the teachers will not be able to 

overrun. If you have not made your request 

by now, you will not have been allocated a 

slot as the timetables have been completed. 

 

Funding for local community projects 
There are 10 pots of £500 funding up for grabs for 
community projects run by local people that will 
benefit people’s health and wellbeing in the Old 
Ford Road area. People pitch their ideas at an 
online event on Saturday 28th November and 
local residents will vote for their favourites. 
Perhaps you have an idea yourselves or know 
someone who might? More details here: 
https://www.bbbc.org.uk/news/community-

voting-day/ 

  

INSET DAYS AND HALF TERM 

School will be closed for the half term holiday, 
Monday 26th to Friday 30th October.  

School re-opens on Monday 2nd November. 

Free English language classes for parents 
We run a free ESOL class for parents twice a week 
and have a few spaces left. Classes are presently 
via Zoom. If you would like to join please let Ruth  
know on rcrossan.211@lgflmail.org or leave a 
message for her at the office. 

Have a look at the latest newsletter from the Tower 
Hamlets Healthy Lives Team: 
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UK

TOWERHAMLETS/bulletins/2a73ccb  

There are lots of ideas for fun things to help keep 
children busy in half term plus updates from  

the council. 

The Roman Road Bow Forum invite all 
parents to their  

Forum Annual General Meeting 
The meeting is at 7pm on 28th October via Zoom, 
please visit their site to register and get the link and 
access code. During the meeting they will be giving 
a brief overview of the draft plan and next steps, as 
well as going over some of the formal business 
required in their constitution. This includes allowing 
people to stand for the committee and electing / re-
electing its members. New members are welcome 
and to find out more please contact them. 

 
One of the next steps is giving you all a 
chance to comment on this first draft. There 
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